Hi,

I own the property at 1xx Leech street PID:

I am opposed to the proposed historic use variance for 445 Smith Ave N. Off street parking on
the site should not be allowed and when you get right down to it no one should be able to convert
an old house in a residential area to a bar and restaurant in the first place even if they call it a tap
room that serves food. I am shocked and appalled that they establishment is allowed to operate
and by the destruction of historic properties that were on the lot.

No No No variance.

Teresa Boardman Realtor
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